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K0t Memotio, 23 ~2020

" MEMORANDUM

| To : ALL DISTRICT COLLECTORS
ALL PORT COLLECTORS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED
e

From H A DWARD JAMES A. DY BUCO
Deputy Commissioner, AOCG

Subject : REITERATION ON THE BAN ON IMPORTATION OF
PORK AND PORK-RELATED PRODUCTS FROM
AFRICAN SWINE AFFECTED COUNTRIES AND
REMINDER ON THE SPREADING OF EURASIAN
AVIAN-LIKE H1IN1 INFLUENZA VIRUS

Date : 3 July 2020

This is to reiterate the previous memoranda issued regarding the ban on
importation of pork and pork-based products from African Swine Fever (ASF) affected
countries.

All Districts Collectors and Sub-port Collectors and all others concerned are
directed to coordinate with DA-BAI personnel should there be any importation of pork
and pork-based products from ASF affected countries.

Everyone is reminded to be further vigilant on the Eurasian Avian-Like HIN1
Swine Influenza Virus which is currently dominating mainland China.

For strict and immediate compliance.
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